
22nd October 

3pm in Libberton Primary School 

 

Attending – Mrs Forde, Sarah, Wendy and Kelly. 

Apologies- Tom and Mrs Ross  

 

Halloween Party 

Mandy is happy to do the entertainment.  

School is booked instead of Quothquan hall. There is more room for parents to stay, it is bigger 
for the children to run around in and will already be decorated. There is also no cost to the 
parent council. The time will be 6-7.30. £1.00 per child at the door and this gets them a treat 
bag. Children do not have to dress up and they will be encouraged to wear the same costume 
they wore to school. There will be no best dressed prize.  

Kelly and Wendy to sort treat bags. Sarah to order more coffee cups.  

Sarah to ask Mandy about games and sort prizes.  

Mrs Forde will do apples in the small classroom for anyone wanting a little quiet time.  

Mrs Forster will add the party to ParentsPortal so we know how many children to expect.  

 

Head Teacher report – 

Stay and play – It was agreed waiting until January to do the next stay and play would be better 
as by this time next year’s P1 children will have been registered for school and we can contact 
them.  

P7 are organising a Halloween party for Thursday 31st October.  

Parents evening will be on 7th November and will be bookable on Parents Portal.  

Open days have not always had a great attendance from parents, when they are in the morning. 
The school are going to try an afternoon session and see if this would be better for parents. The 
next one will be an open afternoon on Wednesday 20th November 2-2.45.  

Mhairi Lake will be doing a multi sports after school club. Please check parents portal for 
information.  

A.O.B-  

Christmas raffle – we are asking local companies for donations to the raffle. Sarah will order the 
raffle tickets, the same as last year. We are selling tickets at the Corn Exchange in Biggar at the 
late night opening on 29th November 5pm until late.  

 

Date of next meeting- TBA  


